
SCHOOL BOARD VACANCY 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 

Due to the resignation of a Board Member, Gary Terrell, the Oracle School District Governing 
Board has a vacancy which will be filled by Pinal County Superintendent of Schools Jill 
Broussard. 

 
The successful candidate will be seated until December 31, 2026. 

 
Any eligible resident within the Oracle School District who is interested in being appointed can 
apply online at Pinal County School Superintendent’s Office website www.pinalcso.org by 
clicking the Pinal County School Governing Board Vacancy Notices in the Quicklinks. The 
application can be found under the specific district's vacancy notice posting on the website and 
it must be printed, signed, notarized and the original must be mailed or hand delivered to the 
county school office NO LATER THAN 5:00 PM Friday, February 7, 2025. 

 
A candidate can also pick up the application form at the Pinal County School’s Office in 
Florence or they can contact Sr. Administrative Assistant Nicole O’Brien to have an application 
form sent to them. The address and contact information is listed below:  
 
Pinal County School Office 
75 N. Bailey St. 
P.O. Box 769 
Florence, AZ 85132 
 
For questions or additional information, please contact Assistant to Elected Official – Pinal 
County Superintendent, Nicole O’Brien at 520.866.6565 or by email at nobrien@pinalcso.org. 

 


